
AL 98-10  
Subject:  National Registry of State Certified or Licensed 
Appraisers 
Date: July 17, 1998 

TO:  Chief Executive Officers of all National Banks, Department 
     and Division Heads, and all Examining Personnel 

PURPOSE 

This advisory letter announces a new Internet-based service 
provided by the Federal Financial Institutions Examination 
Council's (FFIEC) Appraisal Subcommittee (ASC).  The OCC 
anticipates that this service will enable you to manage your real 
estate lending and appraisal processes more efficiently.  Please 
refer to the attached for a complete explanation of this new 
service. 

ORIGINATING OFFICE 

Questions and comments involving this advisory letter can be 
directed to the Credit Risk Division at (202) 874-5170. 

_____________ 
David D. Gibbons 
Deputy Comptroller for Credit Risk 
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